Oct. 23, 2013

Attn: Mr. Jeffrey DeRouen RECEIVED

Case #2013-00332

Public Service Commission :

211 Sower Blvd. 0CT 28 2013
P.0. Box 615 PUBLIGSERVICE
Frankfort, KY 40601 COMMISSION

Dear Mr. DeRouen,

I hereby notify the Public Service Commission that we are opposed to the announced intentions of
AmeriGas to discontinue our current central gas service in Old Bridge Subdivision, Danville, KY and
replace it with individual residential tanks.

We have lived in our house with propane gas heat from the main tank for over 20 years and want to
continue with it the same way.

The following points should be considered:

1) We have all paid significant tap on fees ($500-1000) to receive the current gas supply.

2) The Old Bridge Subdivision area has building restrictions. One of the restrictions states
no personal tanks are allowed. It would violate the very rules we have had to abide by
since the late 1980's.

3) One of our neighbors, Jim Porter, explained the extreme cost increase we would incur if
we go to individual tanks. Such cost increases could adversely affect home resale values.

The proposed changes should not be allowed.

The subdivision is beautiful, with hills and trees and Herrington Lake view in some of the backyards. We
bought here because of the natural beauty and do not want to walk or drive through the area and see
propane tanks on properties.

The most important statement is we should not be penalized with increasing gas prices for the benefit of
the parent company.

Thank you.

Respectfully,
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Henry and Nancy Marcussen L . ‘. ‘ B :
137 Old Bridge Road : . L U e
Danville, Ky. 40422



